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Dear LFMC Members, 

 

Attached is the official call to the 90th Annual LFMC Convention April 7, 2018.  

The Convention co-chairs and the committee have been working to provide a 

wonderful program for you.  The theme of the Convention is “We are Music!” 

The program for the Convention is attached.   

 

We have placed the Convention on a Saturday to enable piano teachers  and 

students to attend.  The “headliners” for the program will be The Happy Dog 

Duo Pianists, winner of the NFMC Young Artists Ellis Duo Piano Competition for 

2017.  Eric Tran and Nathan Cheung will also be giving a duet masterclass for 

juniors following their recital Saturday afternoon.  This will be an outstanding 

opportunity for teachers and students from around the state. We have arranged 

for a special entrance fee for parents and students who attend only the recital 

and masterclass.   

 

We are looking forward to seeing you Saturday April 7th. See the special hotel 

rate for those who plan to spend Friday night in Metairie.  Please encourage 

other members to join us for this event.  If you have questions, please contact 

me at gwenredding@cox.net or ph. 225-766-1671. 

 

 
LFMC President 

 

For the abundant glory of music, 

the healing joy of music, 

we give thanks. 

 

Attachments:   Convention Program 

                            Convention Registration  


